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Leaha Jackson

From: Mandy Hartl <mhartl@isd2165.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 1:32 PM
To: Leaha Jackson
Subject: Storage Container

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi 
I reached out to TKI - Tom Kraemer Inc in Moose Lake, just to see what the cost will be. I am 
looking at a 10' and 20' box.  I am guessing you have to see what the council says before we 
move forward.  I will let you know what I find out - the school is good with the insurance part as 
well.   
One question though - do you think if we furnish the box maybe the city can add the siding to it 
or paint it?  I was up there and it looks like the only spot it might be able to go is to the 
north...  There is a sand pile to the east of it that might be pretty hard to move.   
Really looking forward to working with you guys on this project! 
Mandy 
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Mandy Hartl  
Hinckley-Finlayson HS Dean of Students and Activities Director 
Hinckley-Finlayson High School  
320-384-6132 ext. 2508 
 


